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June 18th 2024 

Upcoming events 

June  

Thursday 20th  Reports sent home Gr 1 -6 

Tuesday 25th Bookings for P/T meetings 
close 

July  

Friday 5th Country Gold Selection Trials 

 Last day of Term 2 

Monday 22nd 1st day of Term 3 

September Thursday 12th – school 
photos 

Assembly Roster 

Week 8 – Thursday 20th June 

Early Childhood assemblies are at 11.10am 

followed by Primary assemblies at 

11.50am  

Early Childhood - Sharing: Prep/1 Mason 

Primary - Host: 3/4 McN Share: 5/6 Marshall  

 

 

 

From the Principal 

Hello everyone, 

 
Winter Weather 

Goodness, we have had a full gamut of winter 

weather in the last week or so. Huge rain, wind, 

frost, freezing and overcast days, and some lovely 

sun bringing some warmth to us. 

I would like to congratulate our school community 

for maintaining our culture of school uniform 

through this time. I have only seen a few students 

with a random beanie, jacket, or other clothing 

item. I am pleased to see that puffer jackets are 

not being worn. I have seen a number of students 

wearing jackets that are aligned with our uniform 

– navy, without logos, but clearly warm. Thanks to 

the parents who have sourced these items to align 

with our uniform policy.  

Kindergarten Parent Teacher Meetings 

During the past week our Kinder parents have 

engaged with Mrs Flower and Mrs Ankin to discuss 

how their children have begun their learning 

journey at Hagley Farm School. These 

conversations are so important, as they set the 

scene for how important communication is 

between our families and school throughout 

learning years at Primary School. It is wonderful to 

celebrate almost 100% of families involved in 

these discussions. We would love for this level of 

involvement to continue throughout the years of 

Primary School.  

 

 

 

 

 

TERM DATES 

Term 3 starts - Monday 22nd July 

Term 3 ends – Friday 27th September 

Term 4 starts – Monday 14th October 

Student Free Day – Friday 1st November 

Term 4 ends – Thursday 19th December 



 

Department for Education,  

Children and Young People 

Early Childhood and Primary Parent Teacher Meetings 
 

Following on from the Kinder meetings, we encourage every family to engage in meeting with Prep to Grade 6 

teachers, beginning next week and following into the last week of term. These meetings are to discuss learning 

engagement, participation and future goals for the rest of the year. Please engage with us in these discussions. 

The participation and learning for your child are at the heart of these conversations.  

 

Jeanagh 
Jeanagh Viney 
Principal 

 

GRADE 5/6 SPORT 

We are heading to Westbury this Friday. Games will commence at approximately at 1pm. One soccer, netball 
and football team will be playing. Hockey students will stay at school and have a training session. 

Cameron Lynch – PE Teacher 

 

SECONDHAND LAPTOP DEVICES FOR SALE  
The school has some old student devices for sale currently. The computers come with a power cord and 
Windows 11 operating system. They come with no warranty or tech support. The devices are for sale for $50 
and can be viewed at the main office before purchasing. Please direct any questions to the main office.    
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PARENT/TEACHER DISCUSSIONS 

Parent/Teacher discussions for the Prep - Grade 6 classes will be in weeks 9 and 10 of this term, commencing 

Wednesday 26th of June and finishing Tuesday the 2nd of July. The Tuesday appointment session will be our 

late session finishing @ 7pm. The other days will be after school hours. 

Interviews will be for all students, and they are strictly 10 minutes. Your child’s teacher will discuss with you 

your child’s learning and wellbeing over the first half of the year. 

Bookings (see below) will be open Tuesday the 4th of June and will close on Tuesday the 25th of June.  

Go to https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/8cbr8 

Or Scan the QR code 

 

 

  

  Enter your details 

 

  

 Select the teachers you wish to see 

  

 

 Select the appointment times that suit your family best 

  

  When you click FINISH your selected bookings will be emailed to you immediately. In this 

email will be your arranged date and time. If you do not receive your email, please check 

your junk-mail, or enter the event code again and check your email address spelling.  

Update your details if the email address is incorrect.  

DO NOT DELETE the email you receive. Keep it somewhere safe. You may need to refer 

back to it at a later date. 

  

REMEMBER TO ADD YOUR APPOINTMENTS TO YOUR CALENDAR - reminders will not be sent home. 

If you are unable to make a booking using the online system please 

contact the school office on 6392 2272 

Bookings must be finalised by Tuesday 25th of June at 5pm 

 If you need to view, cancel, change or print your bookings: 

 · Click on the link in the confirmation email you received after you 

made your bookings. 

· OR return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and enter the code 

and the email address you used when making your bookings. 

 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/code/8cbr8
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
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NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY 

Readers’ Cup – This week our winning Readers’ Cup team will represent Hagley at the Inter-school Final.  We 
are hosting this event on Thursday afternoon and evening.  It will see 15 schools vying for the chance to hold 
the Cup aloft at the end of the evening.  Good luck to Ellie, Paige, Murphy and Harper! 

Congratulations also to all of the grade 5/6 students who participated in Readers’ Cup at Hagley this year: 
Will C, Coby H, Dylan P, Laken H, Bradi L-L, Harvey C, Stella E, Lyla S, Isabelle D, Alexis C, Lilly-Mae H, Matilda 
M-W, Clementine B, Adele S, Delta T, Matilda F, Isabella Y, Isabelle H, Zoe B, Samantha W, Ivy B, Harper G, Evie 
L, Kate C, Evie R, Charotte J, Mackenzie G-T, Ellie M, Paige B-W, Murphy W and Harper G. 

     

     

Our school event was very well contested with first and second place split by only half a point at the end of 
the competition.  The participants can all be congratulated for their persistence, and willingness to complete 
an optional activity that spanned more than half of the term, in their own time. A big thank you to Mrs Bron 
Walker (our amazing library technician) for the time she spent supervising groups over recess and lunchtimes 
as they met to practise, and to Mrs Beams and Mrs Eyles for their support of the whole process while I was 
unwell at the beginning of the term. – Mrs Marston (Teacher-Librarian). 

Reading Challenges – You may have seen in the news or on social media that the Premier’s Reading Challenge 
(PRC) officially started yesterday.  This year we will be running our own version – The Hagley Reading 
Challenge.  Keep an eye out in next week’s newsletter for more information about our Reading Challenge, 
including our intended start date.  

If any families are interested in signing up for 
the MS Read-a-thon you can do so at the 
following link: 
https://www.msreadathon.org.au/  Please 
let us know if your child does sign up as we 

would love to support their reading and fundraising in the library. You can send an email to 
jessica.marston@decyp.tas.gov.au to share the details with us. 

Book Club – Issue 4 orders close tonight at 9pm.  Please complete your orders online via the secure LOOP 
system where possible.  This can be done online at https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx  
or by downloading the LOOP app. 

Happy reading from the Library Team – Mrs Jessica Marston (Teacher-Librarian Mondays, Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays) and Mrs Bron Walker (Library Technician Tuesdays and Thursdays) 

  

https://www.msreadathon.org.au/
mailto:jessica.marston@decyp.tas.gov.au
https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx
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In 3/4 Korpershoek we have been working on writing procedural texts. We made Aurora Art to make 
connections with the Aurora Australis recently and paper lanterns ready for the Winter Solstice on June 21st. 
Here is a selection of our writing with our art and lanterns that we made.  

 

 

3/4 Korpershoek 
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Aurora Artwork 
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